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Memorandum 
Communities Directorate – Technical & Property Services 

Roads & Transport Business Unit 

TO: RESOURCES 

(Legal and Democratic Services) 

FAO MOIRA HAYES  

FROM:  IAN COCHRANE - HEAD OF TECHNICAL & PROPERTY SERVICES 

YOUR REF: LA 17/MH 

OUR REF: IAC/CH/AS/TE1/FP31-17 

DATE: 28 JULY 2017 

SUBJECT: DIMITAR ILIEV MARINOV – STREET TRADERS LICENCE (NEW) 

KEPTIE ROAD, ARBROATH 

I refer to your e-mail dated 25 July 2017 in connection with the new grant of a Street 

Trading Licence from the above applicant and would offer the following objection to the 

application for the siting of a burger van on Keptie Road. 

The site proposed for the burger van is within a lay-by on a busy street which has a high 

demand for on-street parking from both residents and students attending the nearby 

Angus College. The width of the carriageway in the lay-by would be reduced by the 

siting of the burger van and could lead to access issues for service and emergency 

vehicles. Footfall on the adjacent footway can also be high at certain times of the day 

and any customers queuing at the burger van may impede pedestrian movements, 

forcing them onto the carriageway.  

Should you require any further information please contact Andrea Strachan on extension 

3166. 

CC  TaysideLicensing@Scotland.pnn.police.uk 

 Interim Service Manager (FAO Douglas Hill) 
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